
 

 

Network Traffic 
Eastern Division 

 

 
Dear Mr Walsh, 
 
THIRD STREET, BELFAST – PROPOSED TRAFFIC CALMING SCHEME 
 
The Department is undertaking the legislative process for a traffic calming 
scheme on Third Street, Belfast.  
 
Please find attached the drawing detailing the proposals for the scheme.  
 
The works will consist of: 

• 1 No flat top tapered road hump removed. 

• 1 No flat top tapered road humps, 4.7m long, varied widths and 80mm high. 

• Alteration to existing road hump at Third Street / North Howard Street 
junction. 

 
In accordance with Article 65 of the Roads Order this scheme is scheduled to be 
advertised in the local newspapers 20 March 2024. 
 
If you, have any comments on the proposal please forward them to me at the 
above address as soon as possible.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mr John Walsh 
Chief Executive 
Belfast City Council 
Belfast City Hall 
BELFAST 
BT1 5GS 
 
Email : walshjohn@belfastcity.gov.uk  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Annex 7 
Castle Buildings 
Stormont Estate 
Belfast 
BT4 3SQ 
 
Tel: 0300 200 7899 
Fax: 028 9025 3220 
Textphone number 028 9054 0022 
Email: Traffic.Eastern@infrastructure-
ni.gov.uk 
www.infrastructure-ni.gov.uk  
 
Being Dealt With By: Stephen McMeekin 
Direct Line 028 90 526245 
 
Your reference: 
Our reference: 
 
13 March 2024 
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I trust that you will find this information helpful. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Stephen McMeekin 

 
Stephen McMeekin 
Traffic Manager, Traffic Management 3 
 
 
 
 
 


